Marcos Rios - Chair of ABA International Law Section

Marcos Rios, a Carey partner, is the new Chair of the ABA International Law Section for Bar Year
2022-2023. Marcos focuses his practice on mergers and acquisitions, corporate and contract law,
government procurement, hospitality, and gaming law matters. He studied law at Universidad de
Chile, has an LL.M. from Georgetown University, and is admitted to practice in Chile and the U.S.
(District of Columbia.)

The ABA's more than 400,000 members make it the largest professional association in the world,
and its renown excellence and great stature, both in the U.S. and internationally, make it one of
the world’'s most prestigious and influential bar associations. The ABA’s International Law
Section, with more than 11,000 members from over 100 countries, is the ABA’s international
entity and one of the world’s most recognized and important international legal associations.

“I am delighted and humbled at the great honor of serving as Chair and looking forward to a
phenomenal year for the Section and our members. Our Madrid Fall Conference next September,
which H.M. King Felipe VI of Spain will inaugurate in person, will bring together hundreds of
lawyers from around the world to learn, network and have fun, in one of the most beautiful,
charming and entertaining cities in the planet. We also plan to be in New Delhi the first week of
March 2023, for a unique Asia regional conference. And we will be back together in New York—
finally, after five long years! —at the extraordinary Annual Conference from May 1 to 5, 2023.

With the help of the Section's amazing staff, outstanding senior and committee leaders, and
thousands of motivated and enthusiastic members, we will make 2022-23 the Section's most
exciting, fulfilling, and memorable year thus far!”



